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Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 

From: Fesmire, Mark, EMNRD 

Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2007 8:28 AM 

To: Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 

Subject: FW: CITIZEN INPUT: Repeal Rule 50 

From: Gilman family [mailto:gilman@wildblue.net] 
Sent: Monday, November 12, 2007 8:48 PM 
To: Fesmire, Mark, EMNRD 
Subject: CITIZEN INPUT: Repeal Rule 50 

Dear Mr. Fesmire: 
We are property and small business owners off of Goldmine Road near Cerrillos. 

Please know we are in support of REPEALING Rule 50 [9.15.17.2.50 NMAC] and REPLACING it 
with a proposed new rule to be codified as 19.15.17 NMAC. 

Sincerely yours, 
Alyson & Henry Gilman 

Henry & Alyson Gilman 
PO Box 261 . Cerrillos NM 87010 
505-424-9308 Home 
505-699-8929 Henry cell 
505-690-2611 Alyson cell 
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